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ltem A-8
To the honorable Board Supervisors, County Staff, and esteemed members of the community -

I would like to write in support of the interim housing proposed for the encampments in the Hope Ranch Annex Area.
The proposal will allow for wraparound services like counseling and resources like public transportation accessible to
this population. It will provide a sense of safety and a healthy environment for those who have been living in less than
clean areas and that are threatened by unstable weather conditions. Please consider giving these individuals services
that will help them thrive in a safer environment by providing an effective infrastructure. We don't have many services
in this area so this would be a tremendous leap in that direction. | ask that you please consider approving this effort and
thank you for your time.

Eloisa Chavez
(she/her/hers/ella)
C818.231.9158
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